
 
Reminder of the week:  

“There is reward for kindness towards every living thing.”  
(Sahih Bukhari, 5663) 

 

 

 

 

Nourishing the fitrah of each unique child 

Newsletter – Issue 7 

09.11.2022 
 

Assalaamu alaykum wa rahmatullaahi wa barakaatuh! 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Attendance  
 

• As the weather becomes colder, children will often experience colds, 
headaches and other ailments however, they will not always need to 
miss a full day of school.  Try getting them to eat well, drink plenty of 
water, give suitable medication (e.g. Calpol etc) or contact your GP 
and follow their advice and instructions. 
 

• If your child feels unwell in the morning, but then feels better later, 
bring them to school, even if they have missed the morning - just give 
us a quick call or email to let us know when to expect you. 

 

• It is better to send your child to school in all circumstances. If we feel 
they are too unwell to stay, we will contact you to come in to collect 
them. 

 

• You may be asked to provide medical evidence for illness that lasts 
longer than 2 weeks. 

 
Punctuality 

 

• All children should be in school by 8:45am.  
 

• Getting essential school items ready the night before, i.e. uniform, 
packed lunches etc will help to ensure that the morning routine runs 
smoother. 
 

• Leaving home earlier will help to avoid the morning traffic. 
 

• Remember when your child is late, they miss out on important 
routines and interventions that the teachers may have planned for 
them. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
  Animal Kind Workshop 
Date: Friday 11th November 2022  
Time: 2pm to 3pm 
 

 
Nursery Odds Farm Trip 
Date: Friday 18th November 2022 
Time: 8:45am arrival to school 
 
Phonics & Reading Workshop 
Date: Friday 25th November 2022 
Time: 2:15pm to 3:15pm 
 
Assessment Week 
Week beginning:  
Monday 5th December 2022 
 
Parents Meeting 
Date: Thursday 15th December 2022 

 
Doodle Learning Drop In 
Session 

  Date: Thursday 15th December 2022 
Time: From 8:15am until 2pm. 
 
Staff Inset day 
Date: Friday 16th December 2022 
 
Open day 
Date: Friday 16th December 2022 
Time: 4pm to 6pm
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  SCHOOL NOTICES 
 
 

School Shura Council Elections 
 

This week, we will be looking forward to holding our School Shura Council elections. The winners will be announced in 
our school assembly this week and the first Shura Council Meeting will take place on Thursday, in shaa Allaah. 

 
Animal Kind Workshop 

      
As we did last year, we will be holding our Animal Kind Workshop. As Muslims, we understand the 
importance of being kind and merciful to animals, as the creation of Allaah, as mentioned in the hadeeth: 
 

“There is reward for kindness towards every living thing.”  (Saheeh Bukhari, 5563) 
 
The interactive workshop will be taking place on Friday afternoon for 1 hour for pupils across the whole 
school. 

 
Remembrance Day – Virtual workshop 

 
 

 
 

Parents Phonics and Reading Workshop 
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We will be taking part in a live virtual Remembrance Day workshop hosted by the National Literacy Trust. 
This whole school assembly will be taking place on Friday morning. 
 

We will be holding a Phonics and Reading Workshop for Parents on: Friday 25th November 2022. We 
would like to encourage all parents to attend. Please note that the session will be held on site only, however, 
the PowerPoint used during the session will be published on our website. 

Parents Phonics and Reading Workshop – Friday 25th November 2022 

PTA Update 
 
Mashaa Allaah, tarabakaAllaah, our Unique Academy PTA consists of 3 members; Ustadaha Beverley 
(Trustee), sister Farhana (Parent) and Shahirah (Parent). 
 
The PTA held their second meeting yesterday looking at our school’s draft events calendar and beginning 
initial discussions. More details about the events that the sisters are working on will be shared with parents 
in due course. 
 
As the Head of the PTA, sister Farhana is also in contact with parents regarding potential after school clubs 
that the school could hold as well as Parents Coffee Afternoon topics that parents may be interested in. The 
best way to contribute your ideas is through the parents WhatsApp group, however, we have also created 
the email address: pta@uniqueacademy.education.  
 
We pray that Allaah grants barakah, reward and success to our PTA, Aameen. 
 
 

mailto:pta@uniqueacademy.education
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